August 17, 2021

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding. All members were present.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
The Board approved the change of wage for Ben Schaben, Assistant Engineer in the Engineer’s Department.
A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Heiden to approve the Interim and long-term solutions to resolve 8-ton bridge
posting on Bridge No. 126675 located over Buck Creek near the center of Sec 16 of Washington Twp.

Motion was passed unanimously.
A motion was made by Heiden, seconded by Schultz to approve the AT&T request for antenna array modifications on
Courthouse Tower as proposed in the SAC wireless Structural Analysis dated August 4, 2021 and to allow the Chairperson to
sign the landlord’s consent letter form.

Motion was passed unanimously.
The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for July 2021.
During Citizen’s Input the Board talked with John Granzen and Peggy Staley regarding the Ridge Road Tower and E911 funds.
On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:02 o’clock A.M.
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next

meeting.

County Auditor Chairperson



